
From: PSC Public Information Officer
To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: FW: Complaint Regarding Case 2020-00290
Date: Thursday, December 3, 2020 5:16:29 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Sandy 
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 5:55 PM
To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: Complaint Regarding Case 2020-00290

The intent of this email is to file a complaint related to case # 2020-00290 related to a proposed fee increase by
Bluegrass Water on our monthly sewer bill from $12.50/month to $96.14/month which is a 669% increase.   I am
requesting intervention on this matter.

Sandra & Anthony Osborne
122 Fallow Circle
Georgetown, KY 40324

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 
Regards
Sandra Osborne
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